

Monthly Newsletter

June 2016

We are so excited for summer here at Enchanted Care Westerville! We have so many fun things planned. Here's what we have coming up this month:

Marcy's Clayground: Wednesday June 1st

For Marcy's Clayground our intermediate and pre-kindergarten classes will take a trip next door to our Kids' Campus building to do a special art project.

Father's Day Luncheon/Donuts with Dad: Friday June 3rd

We will celebrate father's day by inviting all of our dads in the toddler 2 through pre-kindergarten classes to a father's day luncheon, where we will have a "cookout" in the cafeteria. Our infant and toddler one classrooms will have donuts with dad in the rooms. Dads are invited to drop by anytime in the morning to spend time with their child and enjoy a donut.

Dr. Insecta: Wednesday June 8th

Dr. Insecta will bring some creepy crawly friends for the intermediate and pre-kindergarten classrooms to see and touch.

COSI on Wheels: Friday June 10th

COSI will visit our school to teach our intermediate and pre-kindergarten classes a special science lesson.

Kona Ice Truck: Monday June 13th

The Kona Ice Truck will visit our school, and our intermediate and pre-kindergarten classes will go outside to eat snowcones.

Zoo: Tuesday June 21st

Our second off campus field trip of the summer will be to the zoo. We will explore and learn all about animals.

Along with all of these special activities we will also be starting water days the second week of June. Each classroom will have a designated day of the week. Water days will take place after morning snack. Please bring your child dressed in their swimwear, with a towel and change of clothes. The schedule for water days is as follows:

Monday: Toddler 1

Tuesday: Toddler 2

Wednesday: Beginner

Thursday: Intermediate

Friday: Pre-kindergarten

Love our school? Be sure to share your review! In today's connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. That is why we are reminding you that you can find us on Great Schools, Google+, Facebook, Yelp and other online directories. Feel free to take a few minutes to visit one of the review websites and share the wonderful experiences you have had with our school.